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Subject: LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

Dear David & Oren

On behalf of all of our team | want to thank you for your incredible work on the New Lab project at the
Brooklyn Navy Yard. You are, by far, the best mechanical contractor we have worked with and we
are excited to work with you on as many future projects as possible.

Our in-house team consisting of the design architect, development and project management functions
truly appreciated your practical advice during the value engineering process. You truly helped us get
the best possible project for the money we had available.

Your help during the design process was invaluable. You understood our architectural wishes and
constraints and fit your system within those constraints seamlessly.

Your control of the shop drawing and submittal process was incredible and exact.

Your procurement and execution was the best we've ever seen. The HVAC scope was completed
well ahead of schedule. Your team was professional, helpful, accommodating and the quality was
excellent.

Please know that our firm gives you an unequivocal recommendation. I'd be happy to talk with any
potential clients/collaborators who would like to hear about our experience with your organization.

We can't thank you enough.
Kind Regards,

James Neu
Partner
in@dbi-nyc.com
c: 646-206-6134
0: 212-533-1200
dbi-projects.com




